November 29, 1989

Pocket No. 50-344

MEMORANDUM FOR: George W. Knighton, Director
Project Directorate V
Division of Reactor Projects -~ 111,
IV, V and Special Projects

FROM: Roby Bevan, Prq ect Manager
Project Directorate V
Division of Reactor Projects ~ 111,
IV, V and Special Projects

SUBJECT: LICENSEE CONFIRMATION OF ITS RESPONSE TO NRC GENERIC
LETTER 89-07

By letter dated November 7, 1989, Portland General Electric (the licensee)
responded to Generic Letter (GL) 89-07. In its response, the licensee
confirmed that activities required to address the issues discussed in the
Generic Letter have been performed. Therefore, we consider this action
comp lete,

By copy of this memorandum, Region V is advised of the licensee's position
on this matter.

original signed by

Roby Bevan, Froject Manager

Project Directorate V

Division of Reactor Projects - III,
IV, V and Special Projects

cc: Eric Leeds, NRR/PD1-3
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e NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
: ,) WASHINGTON, D. C. 20865
R a s November 27, 1989

Docket No, 50-344

MEMORANDUM FOR: George W. Knighton, Director
Project Directorate V
Division of Reactor Projects - 111,
IV, V and Special Projects

FROM: Roby Bevan, Project Manager
Project Directorate V
Division of Reactor Projects - 111,
IV, V and Special Projects

SUBJECT: LICENSEE CONFIRMATION OF ITS RESPONSE TO NRC GENERIC
LETTER 89-07

By letter dated November 7, 1989, Portland General Electric (the licensee)
responded to Generic Letter (GL) 89-07. In its response, the licensee
confirmed that activities required to address the issues discussed in the
Gene:ic Letter have been performed. Therefore, we consider this action
complete,

By copy of this memorandum, Region V 1s advised of the licensee's position
on this matter,

PP

Roby Bevan, Project Manager

Project Directorate V

Division of Reactor Projects - 111,
IV, V and Special Projects

cc: Eric Leeds, NRR/PD1-3
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